
 

 

The International Conference 

"Technology, Science and 

Administration" comes on 2022 in its 

second version, which brings together 

those interested in scientific research from 

faculty members, students and researchers 

in universities, centers and higher institutes 

of science, in order to exchange views and 

 

scientific ideas among all those interested in scientific research in various fields of 

science, where scientific research has become a standard measure of the extent of the 

progress and development of societies. However, the faculty of engineering & IT devotes 

its efforts to serving science and achieving sustainable development to build a knowledge 

society based on scientific research and innovation. 

In this conference, we aim to explore the role of scientific research in achieving 

advancement and modernity by shedding light on the problems and challenges facing the 

researchers and finding optimal solutions to them. The role of the conference comes 

through the exchange of opinions and scientific ideas among all researchers, and our 

faculty also seeks through this conference to find effective partnership and cooperation 

with leading universities in the field of information technology and digital transformation 

in line with the recent development for serving our society. 

We hope that this conference will achieve its desired goals as planned by the 

organizing committee and higher advisory committee, come up with recommendations and 

solutions to our life problems, and discuss recent scientific developments and the extent to 

which they are used scientifically and practically. 

In conclusion, we invite all specialists to attend and participate by presenting the 

results of their studies and researches, and to enrich the conference with their valuable 

researches, which we wish to emerge their beneficial applications, and not remain confined 

to magazines and books. 

May God grant success in organizing this scientific event. 

Dr. Amin Saif 

Dean of Al-Saeed Faculty of Engineering & IT. 

Member of ICTSA Higher Advisory Committee. 

  


